'@, C1 EARCHANNEL

Satellite Services
November 12, 2007

RECEIVED
Federal Communications Commission

445 12" Street SW NOY
Washington, DC 20554 2 9 2007
Satellite Division

To Whom It May Concern: International Bureau

On September 12, 2007, Clear Channel Satellite Services filed a modification of one of
our FCC Licenses, Callsign E000329. At the time, Callsign E000329 had 34 listed Site
ID locations, many with multiple antennas. Our modification called for adding a single
2.4M Suman antenna at a new address. This was the extent of our changes during this
submission.

Somehow, the contents of our completely separate license, Callsign E050143, which lists
a total of 4 listed Site ID locations (total of 1,101 antennas) were transferred onto
Callsign E000329 and the 2.4M Suman was added. During this transition all 34 listed
Site IDs were apparently removed from E000329.

Prior to receiving the new, erroneous, copy of E000329, we submitted a separate
modification of E050143, which will add 1000 1M Patriot antennas, and 100 1.2M
Prodelin antennas to that license. This modification is currently under submission to the
FCC.

We need all of the previously listed E000329 Site IDs returned to that license, with the
previously approved addition of the 2.4M Suman. The Site IDs that were on E050143
need to be returned to that license. These changes need to be made as soon as possible.

Would you please contact me at 303-925-1708 so that I can answer any questions that
you may have in regard to this matter? Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,
Liz)zrr

Office Manager

hannel Satellite Service
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